

Our ref. 2025.049.ITF Lublin, Poland – 24th April 2025

Master Tomaz Barada

President of All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation

Dear Master Barada,

On behalf of the International Taekwon-Do Federation and myself, I would like to congratulate you on being entrusted, on 23rd April 2025, with the eminent position of President of the All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation for the 2025–2029 term.

Your election to this prestigious position is not only a great honour but also a recognition of your accomplishments and achievements.

I am confident that your commitment and professionalism will define your tenure and bring you personal satisfaction.

I hope this nomination will contribute to the promotion and development of Taekwon-Do in Europe and the world.

I wish you continued success and prosperity in both your professional and personal life.

Yours sincerely,

Tadeusz Łoboda Secretary General MOINT TAEKWANDON NOUTH N